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Dear PINS,

I wish to express my frustration and absolute objection to EDFs water supply solutions for the proposed new
nuclear build at Sizewell.

I am appalled that at this late stage of the examination process only now are these issues with Northumberland
water coming to light.

Water supply has been raised by local folk as an issue as far back as 2011.

It is well known that this is the driest part of England and the situation due to climate change is naturally not
likely to improve.

The proposed pipeline from Barham is over 30 km away and will take time and money to construct.
Meantime, tankers with water will rumble along the B1122 day and night.

How is this compatible with climate change?

To build a desalination plant is further construction and cost.....what happens to the waste discharge? Will this
be jettisoned at sea and at what cost to marine life and the tax payers pocket?

Clearly none of this has been properly thought through by EDF as the evidence suggests.

I have seen no costing by them for this additional project, indeed a project in its own right.

Were this to be built ,I foresee the additional cost of maintenance both for the plant and pipe line.....again at
what cost.

Sizewell is a well know tricky location to access.

This water proposal underlines the inappropriateness of the initial site selection for such a complex project.
Many of EDFs initial proposals have significantly altered as the planning process has progressed.

How do we, the people in the local community, have any real idea of the overall cost of this project when we do
not have vital information which comes at such a late stage to make informed decisions?

We only know and can forecast the destruction to the natural world around us that will be inflicted by such an
ill considered scheme.
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